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Safe Respectful Learners 

 
 

HOME READERS – Years 1 and 2 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

Home Reading for Year 1 and 2 students commences Monday 17 February.  

 

Your child will bring home a book each night from Monday to Thursday (provided they return their book 

each day and have a bag to borrow). BOOKS WILL NOT BE SENT HOME ON FRIDAY.  

 

Home reading bags are part of the kindergarten resource pack. If you do not have a home reading bag, they 

may be purchased at the front office for $5.00, or alternatively, a calico or similar bag appropriate for 

containing a book, is also acceptable. 

 

Children are encouraged to bring home a book that they have an interest in. Books do not have to be suitable 

for their reading level, as they have the opportunity to have the book read to them by you. If your child 

brings home a book that he/she cannot read independently, could you please read it to your child or read 

alternative pages with your child. They are also allowed to read the book with assistance or independently.  

 

A sheet will be provided for you to record the title of the book read by your child. If you have any queries, 

please see your child’s class teacher. Remember the main idea is that your child finds enjoyment and 

develops a love for reading.   

 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Doug Meaney   Tamiko Howard 
Principal   Stage 1 Team Leader 
31 January 2020 
 


